
General Order 
Department of Fire & EMS 

   G.O. 3-1-24 

 
 

 
Subject: Hooded Sweatshirts  

Date: March 15, 2024 

 

Authority: Chief Michael W. Robinson, Director/MWR 

 

 

Effective immediately, hooded sweatshirts are no longer to be worn. Members must 

comply with DFEMS Policy 1.13.  

 

Failure to comply may result in disciplinary action.  

 

If you are in need of a DFEMS approved job shirt or long sleeve shirt, please reach out 

to your appropriate supervisor.  
 


